cUSF13/199 . 152

(Fandwriting) (70 Dr. A. D. Blackader)

28.vii.19

Dear Blackader

I enclose an open letter to the Dean in the question of new clinics.
The matter is urgent, if the school is to keep in the van. Do give it your
careful consideration, as the matter is vital in the interests of all con-
cerned. It will need whole-hearted, wise management, but do get the men to
realize that the business is urgent.

Yours sincerely

. W® Osler



